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June 12,2018

Dear Parent/Guardians:

Once again we have come to the end of another school year. As in the past we are
sending home our annual summer packets to extend the reading, writing, and math
learned over the academic year. The teachers will give their students a summer packet
to take home. Copies of the packets can be found online on our school website:

www ftschool.org.

All students are required to read two books of their choice from the list of recommended
reading during the summer. Parents may also choose a book that is not on the list,
provided it is grade level appropriate. For math, students will be expected to complete
the math packet. The packets have been developed to reinforce skills learned and be
prepared for the upcoming school year.

The summer packet grade level tasks/assignments must be completed and submitted by
Friday, September 14, 2018. The assignments will be counted towards Language Arts
and Math for the first marking period. Students may also bring their completed
assignments in on the first day of school, Tuesday, September 4, 2018.
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Middle school students will be required to complete a technology assignment over the
summer. Please stay tuned for the assignment entitled, “FTS District Digital License.” Tt
will be posted on the front page of the website this summer. Not completing the
requirement will delay a student from receiving their chromebook.

In addition, The Parent/Student forms for Technology will be posted on the district’s
website. The forms will also be available in the main office. Please complete, sign and
return the forms on or before the first day of school.

If you have any questions you may contact our offices Monday-Friday between the
hours of 8:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m., during the summer months. Have a great summer!
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Sophla Van Ess
Vice Principal/Special Education Supervisor

Sincerely,



